
 

 

Date: 31 May 2023     
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Graf, Global Product Manager, Safety 
 
Re: Discontinuation Notice – SX5-B Safety Laser Scanner 

 
 
Dear Banner Channel Partners, 
 
 
Banner Engineering is issuing this notification to inform you effective immediately the SX5-B (model 
806006) Safety Laser Scanner has been discontinued.  Production of SX5-B ended in July 2022 and all 
inventory of SX5-B has been consumed. The final date Banner will accept stock rotations will be 31 
July 2023.  
 
The next generation version and direct replacement for this product is SX5-B6 (809737).  All open 
orders for SX5-B will need to be changed to SX5-B6.  A Banner employee will contact those with an 
open order to notify them a change is required.   
 

Discontinued P/N:  Model Number Replacement P/N:  Model Number 

806006:  SX5-B 809737:  SX5-B6 

 
The SX5-B6 is available as a fully compatible product solution for all replacement and new application 
opportunities. The key feature differences are shown in the table below.  
 

Feature SX5-B SX5-B6 

Scanner Type Stand Alone Stand Alone 

Number of Pins 8 8 

Zone Sets 6 6 

Detection Resolutions 40/70 mm 30/40/50/70/150 mm 

Field-Replaceable Window 
 

✔ 

Partial Dynamic Muting 
 

✔ 

Measurement Data Output 
 

✔ 

-10/50C Temp Range 
 

✔ 

Laser Shutoff 
 

✔ 

EDM 
 

✔ 

 
  



 

 

Banner asks each of its channel partners to distribute this notification to applicable stakeholders. 
Please reach out to technical support if there are product questions. For assistance with converting 
open orders from SX5-B to SX5-B6 or order pricing, please contact your local sales representative or 
customer support.  
 
 
Thank You! 


